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The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC that we are cognizant of the
October 4, 1988 deadline, to document our understanding of actions that are
pending by the NRC, and to state our reliance on the assurance that we will be
relieved from the October 4, 1988 deadline. While we plan no further action at
this time, in the event that we are not relieved of such requirements, we will
require an exemption, and we believe that the date of this letter should be
deemed to be the date of our request for such exemption,
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